
City of Hesperia

Legislation Text

Recommended Action:

It is recommended that the Board of Directors of the Hesperia Water District authorize the General Manager to
approve an increase to the contract with Brithinee Electric, for electric motor repair in the amount of $20,000,
with a new not-to-exceed amount of $125,000.
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